


be mailed to Bedford Medical, 44 Blaine Avenue, Bedford, Ohio 44146. Dr. 
Namey, UH, is still our medical director. The fiscal officer will do the check and 
call two of the trustees for a signature so that it can go out timely. 5) Jim 
Branch, Zoning Inspector, reported that he had one new permit issued to convert 
a garage into a single family residence. The home owner will also remove the 
mobile home and is aware that it is contingent with a single dwelling property on 
Reed Road. 6) Tyler Infield, resident, asked that he be able to hold the 2nd 

annual walk/run on the same day as the Library Lawn Sale in 2014 again. It will 
be the same route and time as this year's run. He also wondered what was 
going on with the sidewalk in front of the pond. The trustees explained that Neal 
Stewart was concerned with the safety of the kids walking to school this winter 
and had suggested to the trustees to lay some gravel to level the side walk for 
the winter and knows that this will be a temporary fix for the winter. Dennis Huey 
will also speak with or meet with the principal of the school about the possibility 
of the school plowing the sidewalk. The trustees are not sure if the school can 
do this because of the liability. It is ultimately the responsibility of the individual 
home owners to plow/shovel the sidewalk but the trustees unfortunately cannot 
make the home owner's do this. 

SAFETY CONCERNS: None 

FINANCIAL REPORT: Receipts 
Expenses 

Balance 

$ 8,139.31 
19,954.19 

$771728.20 

Dennis Huey made a motion to pay the bills. Darrell Ensman seconded the 
motion; all yes. 

Dennis Huey made a motion to adjourn the regular meeting of the Kingsville 
Township Trustees. Darrell Ensman seconded the motion; all yes. 

Doug Reed, Chairman Sarah Patterson, Fiscal Officer 




